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that His Majesty’s Embassy should be aware of the tenor of this letter in case 
they heard from the Polish side of its existence. (The inlerence was that the 
Poles might make play with the fact that such a letter had been addressed to 
General Sikorski and imply that it went further than it did. There is in fact, 
some reason to think that use of this kind has already been made of the lettei. 
It was no doubt on the basis of the letter that the Polish Ambassador recently 
told Sir Kona Id Campbell that he thought the United States Government were 
favourable to his Government’s ideas on the future organisation of Central and
Eastern European States.) _ , . .

5. Sir Ronald Campbell observed that, as Mr. Dunn doubtless knew, the 
attitude of the United States Government with regard to commitments on 
territorial adjustments during the war, as stated to General Sikorski by 
Mr. Welles, corresponded with that adopted from the beginning of the conflict 
by His Majesty’s Government, and that with regard to the question of the 
organisation of Central and South-Eastern Europe, His Majesty’s Government 
had viewed with sympathy the action taken by Poland- and Czechoslovakia, 
Yugoslavia and Greece, to promote close mutual relationships.
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